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Proposed Revisions to Department of Environmental Quality, Land Quality Division, 

Uranium Recovery Program Rules, Chapters 3 – Radiation Protection Standards, 4 – 

Licensing Requirements for Source and Byproduct Material, 5 – Notices, Instructions, and 

Reports to Workers, and 9 – Transportation of Radioactive Material. 

 

Analysis of Comments Received for Docket #22-4101 

September 9, 2022 

 

On July 21, 2022, the Department of Environmental Quality, Land Quality Division (LQD) 

submitted a Notice of Intent to adopt rules in accordance with Wyoming Statute § 16-3-103 and 

the Secretary of State’s Rules on Rules for State Agencies, which initiated a 45-day public 

comment period for the LQD’s Uranium Recovery Program rules. 

The LQD also notified interested parties electronically through the GovDelivery system on July 

22, 2022 and published a public notice in the Casper Star-Tribune on July 22, 2022.  

The LQD did not receive any comments on the proposed rules during the notice period which 

ended at the close of business on September 6, 2022. 
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